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New for Thorp Arch is the opening of The     
Pax Cafe– a weekly community coffee 
morning which will open from: 
10.30 - 12.30 every Wednesday morning. 
The entrance will either be via the pub or 

via the double doors which open onto The Village. 
 
The coffee morning will operate on the basis of pay as you can.  
For those that can, the normal tea and coffee prices will 
operate, but for others, we simply ask you to pay what you are 
able for your coffee or tea – no questions other than to confirm 
you are a Thorp Arch resident.  The Parish Council will provide 
the subsidy.  Everyone is welcome and there may even be cake 
provided by The Pax to tempt you! 

 
For the opening day and on some other occasions, we will be 
providing free coffee for all!  We will publicise any special 
events through social media and other village communications 
methods. 
 
Any feedback or comments please contact: 
clerk@thorp-arch.org.uk or speak to the team at The Pax.  
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